
Trip to Agra 
 

“Nothing teaches you more than exploring the world and accumulating experiences.” 

 

Delhi Public School, Gurgaon had organised a two-day educational trip to Agra, for the 

students of Grade VII, from 20th October to 21st October 2023. Students reported to the school 

at 6 am and departed for Agra. On the way, there was a halt for breakfast. By lunch time the 

excursion group reached Agra and checked into Hotel Clark Shiraz. After enjoying their 

favourite cuisines, the children were allotted rooms to freshen up and relax, which was 

followed by a visit to the Agra fort. Students enjoyed music and dance in the evening. 

Next day, everyone was excited to view one of the seven wonders of the world, ‘Taj Mahal’ 

which stands at the banks of river Yamuna. The monument symbolising eternal love had a deep 

impact on the mind of beholders. One of the finest examples of Mughal architecture, which 

combines Indian, Persian and Islamic styles, is no doubt a mesmerising experience to visit. The 

guide enlightened the group with the history of Shah Jahan’s tribute to his beloved Mumtaz. 

 

This was an informative and fun- filled trip which opened the young minds to new ideas and 

learning. This trip offered an opportunity for the children to grow, develop and practice 

togetherness and self-reliance. The memories of the trip will be cherished for a long time by 

the students and teachers, for the development of their life skills, bonding; and the wonderful 

time they had being together. 

 

   

   

   


